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“Our Good Shepherd Lives!”
Matthew 26:30-32

Introduction — 
 > Jesus predicts res & regroup

A.  The Good Shepherd  

 1.  The Messiah, A Shepherd  

 2.  “I am the Good Shepherd”  

 3.  The Shepherd Lays Down His Life

B.  Jesus Predicts...

 1.  Disciples will All Fall that Night

 2.  Shepherd will be Struck

 3.  Sheep will Scatter

 4.  Shepherd Will Be Raised

 5.  He will Regroup in Galilee

C.  Resurrection & Restoration...

 1.  The Shepherd with Mary  john 20:11-18

 2.  The Shepherd with Thomas john 20:24-29

 3.  The Shepherd in Galilee  Mt 28; Jn 21:4-14

Summary

 #1.  Jesus is...

 #2.  Disciples are....

 Qn: Is Jesus Your Shepherd?

 Amen 

MATT. 26:30-32 —
30 And when they had sung a hymn, they went out to the 
Mount of Olives. 31 Then Jesus said to them, “You will all fall 
away because of me this night. For it is written, ʻI will strike 
the shepherd, and the sheep of the flock will be scattered.ʼ 
32 But after I am raised up, I will go before you to Galilee.” 

MATT. 2 —
(wise men from the east came to Jerusalem, to Herod...) 
...3 When Herod the king heard this, he was troubled, and all 
Jerusalem with him; 4 and assembling all the chief priests 
and scribes of the people, he inquired of them where the 
Christ was to be born. 5 They told him, “In Bethlehem of 
Judea, for so it is written by the prophet:

6 “ʻAnd you, O Bethlehem, in the land of Judah, are by no 
means least among the rulers of Judah; for from you shall 
come a ruler who will shepherd my people Israel.ʼ”  
    [Mich 5:2 & Ezekiel 33...]

JOHN 10 —
11 I am the good shepherd. The good shepherd lays down 
his life for the sheep. 12 He who is a hired hand and not a 
shepherd, who does not own the sheep, sees the wolf 
coming and leaves the sheep and flees, and the wolf 
snatches them and scatters them. 13 He flees because he is 
a hired hand and cares nothing for the sheep. 14 I am the 
good shepherd. I know my own and my own know me, 
15 just as the Father knows me and I know the Father; and I 
lay down my life for the sheep. 16 And I have other sheep 
that are not of this fold. I must bring them also, and they will 
listen to my voice. So there will be one flock, one shepherd. 
17 For this reason the Father loves me, because I lay down 
my life that I may take it up again. 18 No one takes it from 
me, but I lay it down of my own accord. I have authority to 
lay it down, and I have authority to take it up again. This 
charge I have received from my Father.”


